
Pedestrian Skills
Training Programme

Congratulations,
you have participated in a

Dear Parent / Guardian – Please remember that this training is preparing children for future safety on the road.
We strongly recommend that children are supervised by an adult whenever crossing the road.

Road Safety Team


